
 
 

THE HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES BOARD 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
MARCH 28, 2024 

REVISED - IMPORTANT MEETING INFORMATION RELATING TO THE 
HAMILTON POLICE SERVICES BOARD PUBLIC MEETING OF MARCH 28, 

 

The Hamilton Police Services Board will be holding its March 28, 2024 meeting in Council 
Chambers at Hamilton City Hall. Public portions of the meeting will be open to members of 
the public and the media. 

At this time, and due to the cyber-security incident at the City of Hamilton, the City has 
informed us those attending the meeting will not have access to the internet; as such, the 
board will not have the ability to live-stream its meeting as it usually does to the board’s 
website. To alleviate this issue, the board will be using the Hamilton Police Services’ 
YouTube account to livestream the meeting. The previous media release stated the board 
would be using their own account, which is not possible at this time.  The board will also 
be posting a recording of the public March 28, 2024 meeting on its website as soon as 
possible after the meeting has concluded. 

          
 

For more information relating to this media release please contact Kirsten Stevenson, 
Administrative Director for the Police Services Board. 

Board Members: Chair Pat Mandy, Fred Bennink, Geordie Elms, Andrea Horwath, 
Cameron Kroetsch, Anjali Menezes and Esther Pauls 

Administrative Team: Administrative Director Kirsten Stevenson and Board 
Assistant Lucia Romano 

Phone: 905-546-2727 

Email: kirsten.stevenson@hamilton.ca 

Address: 155 King William Street 
Hamilton, ON  L8R 1A7 

Website: www.hamiltonpsb.ca 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/live/Ca-2tRMLqTE?si=xOqedaZpAqHrHTS-
https://www.hamiltonpsb.ca/meetings/agendas-and-materials/
mailto:kirsten.stevenson@hamilton.ca
mailto:kirsten.stevenson@hamilton.ca
http://www.hamiltonpsb.ca/

